
BMI BUGLE                
FEBRUARY 2018 

Welcome New 

Members 

COLLIER ASSOCIATES: 

Antimidators             Cin-

tas Fire Protection Crea-

tive Catering         FFL                               

Howell Construction    

Puro Clean 

PALM BEACH               

ASSOCIATES: 

Serv Pro of North Palm 

Bch. 

SOUTHWEST ASSOCIATES: 

All Surface Roof  Coatings 

 

 

 

NATIONAL       

BOARD MEETING 

The National Board met on 

January 27, 2018 in         

Okeechobee.  Board          

discussed payment to   

RENEWALS 



Bch. 

PINELLAS MANAGERS: 

Danielle Wright-Vanguard 

Meshell Lavergne         

Michelle Mann              

Terry Stubbs                 

Alfonso Hernandez     

Barbara Stevens         

Julia Cain                 

Becky McCleary            

Alice Kuhn                     

Janet Moyer 

PINELLAS ASSOCIATES: 

CES                                

Dyco Paints                

Global Spec Security  

Gulf Coast Underwriters 

SOUTHWEST             

MANAGERS: 

Bill Brown                     

Kayla Kraft                     

Judy Long                     

Linda McKimmie              

RENEWALS 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s almost time to renew. 

Renewals will be going out 

in May.  Make sure you get 

back to the National Office 

before the end of June. 



                                                 CHAPTER NEWS!   

 

Collier Chapter 
 
P.O. Box 9597, Naples, FL 34101 
Phone: (239)430-2640 
Fax: (239)430-2641 
Email: Ronda@bmicollier.com 
 
Chapter meets the second Wednesday of the month at the      
Vanderbilt Country Club of Naples.  Education time 4:00 p.m.    
Social Time at 6:00 p.m.   
 
The Collier Chapter had it’s annual trade show at the Naples 

Beach and Country Club on January 26th.  Good turnout.  For 

more info on Collier Chapter contact Ronda. 

The Collier Chapter will hosts it’s annual golf tournament on May 

25th at the Heritage Golf Club.  Come and join in the fun. 

 
Northeast Chapter 
For more information, call (941) 426-1433. 
 
Palm Beach Chapter 
 
The Palm Beach Chapter will meet on March 15th to discuss 
chapter meeting location and other details.  For meeting             
information contact Rick Brooks, CBA at rtb12Oaks@comcast.net 
 



 
Pinellas Chapter 
For information contact Kerry Barnes at tampabmi@gmail.com  
This chapter is growing and doing good things.   
 
Southeast Chapter 
 
For information call Mark Braun, CBA (305) 895-5486. 
 
Southwest Chapter 
  
The Southwest Chapter has monthly educational meetings at the 
Meadows Country Club in Sarasota.  Chapter meets on the 4th 
Wednesday of each month.   We have been growing steadily and 
lots of new classes and ideas.  We did the Legal  Update on     
January 24th in conjunction with our Annual Trade Show at  
Lakewood Ranch Polo Grill.  We had a good turnout.  Look on our 
website www.southwestbmi.org for all details on our meetings 
and classes.  Chapter offers sponsorship opportunities for the 
Associates.  Contact Nancy at (941) 426-1433 for more details.      
 
Surfcoast Chapter 
Daytona Beach area. Information (941) 426-1433. 



EARN YOUR C.B.A.® & BE ONE 

OF THE  BEST  

 C. CLIMB THE EDUCATION 

LADDER 

 B. BE THE TOP IN YOUR FIELD 

 A. ADVANCE YOUR               

CAREER & EARNINGS 

THE C.B.A.® IS A  REGISTERED                

TRADEMARK FOR BMI AND  

ALSO A DESIGNATION          

APPROVED BY THE STATE OF 

FLORIDA.   THIS  DESIGNATION 

SHOWS TOTAL                    

 
 

Phone: 941-426-1433 
Fax: 941-426-4042 

E-mail: nh.bminational@gmail.com 
 

Look at the new web site 

P.O. Box 7187 
North Port, FL 34290 

DON’T BE JUST  

A CAM! 

We’re on the 



SHOWS TOTAL                    

PROFESSIONALISM  AND     

ADMINISTRATIVE ABILITY. 

If you are interested in            

advancing your career contact 

the National Office to get an    

application.  Costs for taking 

the exam is $50.00. 

We’re on the 

web: bmintl.org 

Web Page is:    http://

bmintl.org 
 

We offer applications and 
other information so that 
you can download from 
the   website. After you 
print your   application 
you must send to the local 
chapter so they can proc-
ess to the National        Of-
fice. 
 

All the activities of the 
Chapters are on our web 
site.  Take a look! 
 


